
290 W. Nationwide Blvd.

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Direct: 614.460.4648

sseiple@nisource.com

December 10, 2018

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal

Director, Office of Administration

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Case No. 18-47-AU-COI

In the Matter of the Commission’s Investigation of the Financial Impact of the Tax

Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 on Regulated Ohio Utility Companies.

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Pursuant to the Commission’s Finding and Order dated October 24, 2018, Colum-

bia Gas of Ohio, Inc. (“Columbia”) files this correspondence informing the Com-

mission of the dockets in which Columbia revised its rates, or will revise its rates,

to reflect the impact of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 (”TCJA”). These dockets

include:

17-2374-GA-RDR – Riders IRP and DSM

17-2202-GA-ALT – Base Rates and Rider CEP

18-1701-GA-RDR – Rider IRP

With these dockets, Columbia will have reduced its rates to reflect the impacts of

the TCJA.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/s/ Stephen B. Seiple

Stephen B. Seiple

Assistant General Counsel

COLUMBIA GAS OF OHIO, INC.
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